[image: C:\Documents and Settings\abridge\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\E0XPF9EU\MC900150913[1].wmf]
Dear “Know-it-Owl”,					
Congratulations!  You did it!  Welcome to your first grade year.  Along with seeing old friends and meeting new ones, you will be learning all of the things that every first grader should know.
Donations to the classroom are always welcome and appreciated.  A donation list has been attached with this welcome letter.  Please be sure that your child is aware of how they will be getting home for the first week.  A signup sheet with emergency information/go-home procedures will be available during the Open House on August 7th and on the first day of school.   
I am looking forward to meeting you and I cannot wait to get this school year underway.  It’s going to be a spectacular one!  Have a wonderful summer and I will see you Monday, August 11, 2014, 8:15 a.m. sharp in room #C129!
Your first grade teacher,
Mrs. Amber Kohl



If each child could bring in:
· 1 box of tissues
· 1 container of Clorox Wipes

For optional “shared class use:”
· 1 box of #2 Ticonderoga (only please) pencils (green box, sharpened if possible)
· 6 glue sticks
· 1 ream of colored cardstock (pink, lilac, blue, green, yellow, bone, and/or white)

 I will provide most pencils, crayons, daily folders, and scissors.  This list of items will usually last us for the entire year.  If you would like to donate a few extra items in order to sponsor a child who may not have supplies, I would greatly appreciate the generosity and Community of Caring spirit.

Thank you again for supporting your child’s education,
Mrs. Kohl
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